
Week of Oct. 2nd - 6th

Good evening Glen Arden families,

Please be reminded that there will be NO SCHOOL for students tomorrow, Monday, October 2nd and
Tuesday, October 3rd. Monday and Tuesday are both Teacher Work Days. Students will return to school
this Wednesday, October 4th.

Linked below is “Lines from the Library,” a newsletter from Ms. Smith our Media Coordinator at Glen Arden.
This newsletter features media center class and library information, family engagement suggestions, dates
for this year's Book Fair (December 4th-8th), and books recently read by Ms. Smith and Penelope. Be sure
to check it out! Lines from the Library Newsletter

We are very excited for our Boosterthon fundraiser coming up soon! Boosterthon at Glen Arden will kick off
on Monday, October 9th with our Fun Run taking place on Tuesday, October 17th. More information to
come!

Please be reminded that breakfast and lunch are FREE to Buncombe County students for the 2023-2024
school year. Breakfast and lunch menus are available online.

Glen Arden families, we need your help! As you know, safety is our number one priority at Glen Arden
Elementary School. Please be reminded of the following safety reminders for our afternoon car rider line as
well as those coming to Glen Arden to pick up walkers. Please do not pass vehicles in the line or drive on
the wrong side of the road. Also, please do not drive through yards of our Glen Arden neighbors. We want
to keep all our Glen Arden students, families, and neighbors in the community safe. Thank you in advance
for your help with these safety reminders!

As always, please contact our front office with any questions by calling 654-1800. We will be happy to
assist you.

Enjoy the long weekend and we look forward to seeing our Glen Arden students again on Wednesday! Go
Rams!

https://u345601.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=U5Y20fCQWuqOdCDPB6tCoyLUirhywxwcAJgMEwUsAAnMSM0CQHcNbG7jzY-2FOf6FYDZ47sKaka5-2FczJScx9L4A8DthummWZhLEIXJfPTWvb0Kny6ElqL-2BgjVgDa1B6reuq9MD07Cw-2BpFXLr7lKpOqlA-3D-3Dy-MP_rBCTUGAYqXZkp-2F1yDxdKAvPYwc8siSs6yvP7b5u4mIZPQdrSNLhxmp-2FnbwJ1vzX1NkfsOZPCCTqOH7gTTbq3ieBv4b9mWtbUk7JXxj1-2FTT2iVJbU68t0zoYAK32oM5kyqqkYTYa9KKAYQ85EF5o1Pfn6notILho9rkBZmZckYymYofIU-2BgvlZ4UBvZNIDSsJHxBrzNYfy-2Fp6bGr6SmMZTuRMLIWT76ToDHdyhd8Hf5ABCHdCZoMn2TkvcGfC5XR19wcKsoWuCxCh0WquNHwBUk4YIHD1sjDAFOkUZBAHq9NpfInRFIHraruVnXbrCEnG

